
Moville Chamber of Commerce Minutes 
January 8, 2018 

 
Opening prayer was given by Lisa Fouts. 
 
Chris Countryman thanked the Woodbury Central ProStart class and Pat Hanson, 
instructor, for preparing the meal. 
 
No guests in attendance at today’s meeting. 
 
Old Business: 
• Treasurer’s Report: Jeannie Krueger reported balance on hand is $5, 730.71. Dues 
notices will be sent out this month. 
• Minutes are available at visitmoville.com or by seeing Lisa Fouts. 
School News: 6​th​ grade honor band being held today. Senior parent night at the 
basketball game tonight. There will be a band tailgate and mini cheer camp Friday at 
the game. Mr. Glackin introduced the Chamber Student of the Month, Miah Manker.  
•Moville News: Jim Fisher reported there were water leaks at Pearl St and Main St. 
recently. Council is working on the city budget at this time. Renovations at the City 
Hall continue at this time. Chris Countryman thanked the city crew for working 
through the cold conditions to repair water leaks and clearing snow. 
• MCDAI: Stee Maxwell reported that the committee continues to work on the 
duplex project agreement. Also, a feasibility study for a new hotel is being looked 
at-cost $6,000. He reported that the grocery store will be closing March 1, due to 
cost of advertising and grocery products increasing. MCDAI is talking to other 
entities to see about getting another grocer to take over the store. 
New Business:  
• Quilting Bee: JoAnn Sadler talked about the upcoming Quilting Bee, being held in 
memory of Leslie Walker, Feb. 3 from 9-5. Businesses were asked to contribute 
items for silent auction. 
• March 12 is Farmer Appreciation at Chamber 
• May 14 is Senior Boys Lunch 
• June 2018 – Chamber Golf Tournament 
• Moville Days Committee Needed: Volunteers needed – date not set 
 
Guest Speaker: Todd Rausch, Western Iowa Tech Certified Business Advisor 
 
Next Meeting: February 12 at the Community Center 
 
Attendance: 28 


